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Emerald News 
 

In English we have been looking at the language and organisational features of 
instructions, reminding ourselves about imperative verbs and time conjunctions. We 
have begun to plan our own Stone Age instructions to write next week. 

In Maths we have begun our learning about time. We have been learning to read an 
analogue clock to the nearest minute, in both numbers and Roman numerals. 
Reading minutes to times have been quite tricky, please keep on top of Mathletics 
and any opportunity to practice reading an analogue clock at home to support your 
child.     

 

In Art last week we had our first lesson on sewing, using a running stitch. I was 
amazed by the children’s skills, it seems lots of us have talented relatives that have 
passed these skills on! For those of us new to sewing there was brilliant 
concentration and resilience. We will be continuing our sewing this week.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger.  


